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15. November 2010

Application for full membership with IFF

Hi John

Following the email conversation | had with you in October, the central committee of Floorball New
Zealand has decided to apply to the IFF to obtain ordinary full membership.

The committee of FNZ has agreed that full membership would be beneficial for Floorball New
Zealand and that FNZ can meet the financial obligations as discussed in the emails with you.
Please let us know whether this is still possible and whether you would need anything else from
us.

Thank you very much for all your support

Kind re rds@ya

Christian Bertschinger
General Secretary Floorball NZ



